
Therapy equips children with tools and
strategies that can support their mental health
well into the future.

Therapy can help children identify and
understand their emotions, teaching them
healthy ways to express and manage their
feelings.

Therapists can teach children coping strategies
to deal with stress, anxiety, or any challenges
they may face in their daily lives.

Children can learn effective communication
skills, which can help them express themselves
and their needs more clearly.

Therapy can support children in building self-
esteem and confidence, teaching them to value
themselves and their abilities.
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It provides a safe, non-judgmental environment
where children can openly express their
thoughts and feelings without fear of criticism.

Therapists can help children develop problem-
solving skills and encourage positive decision-
making.

Therapy can assist children in understanding
and building healthy relationships with family,
peers, and others around them.

Children can learn techniques in therapy to
regulate their emotions and manage stress
effectively.

HOW CAN THERAPY SUPPORT YOUR CHILDREN'S
MENTAL HEALTH?

 PROVIDING A SAFE SPACE

4 DEVELOPING SELF-ESTEEM AND CONFIDENCE

IDENTIFYING AND UNDERSTANDING EMOTIONS1

 BUILDING COPING STRATEGIES2

 IMPROVING COMMUNICATION SKILLS3

6 TEACHING PROBLEM-SOLVING SKILLS

7 SUPPORTING HEALTHY RELATIONSHIPS

ENCOURAGING EMOTIONAL REGULATION8

PROVIDING TOOLS FOR LONG-TERM WELL-BEING9

If your child is facing any mental health issues, it is essential to seek the guidance of
professional mental health services in the northwest suburbs of Chicago.

https://in2greattherapy.com/mental-health-services/

